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Main Issues Report - response in support of Development Bid Reference am 80944 amm Inchgarth Road

Everyone in the community must be acutely aware of the poor quality and dangerous roads of Pitfodels Station Road, Westerton Road and Deeview Road South.
The proposed development will materially improve the road transport network in the area.

| have lived in the area for a long time and | am well aware that there are a substantial

number of elderly residents also living in the area. Many of them are looking to downsize from large homes but cannot find anything suitable. The proposed
development provides a flex ble approach offering different styles and sizes of retirement homes with potentially different levels of care and this will be very
attractive to the local community.

Significantly improved access to the Deeside Way is also something which will benefit the community. Disabled access onto the Deeside Way is going to be
provided from the North Deeside Road and also Inchgarth Road.
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